


 

Message from the Supervisor: 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
As many of you know, Glenville is a great place to live, work, and raise a family. We have 
strong neighborhoods, relatively low crime, great schools and parks, and an overall superior 
quality of life. We, however, are also facing some significant financial challenges over the 
coming years and this plan is designed to help us successfully meet those. 
 
Working together with the Board, we drafted a strategic plan designed to acknowledge our 
current circumstances and provide a roadmap to a stronger,more responsive town 
government. Many of the ideas in this plan are not new, nor unique, but they are essential to 
us successfully meeting our challenges and helping to deliver better services at lower tax 
costs. 
 
Some of the goals in this plan may seem lofty and too difficult to achieve, but despite the 
challenge, we must stay determined to work as hard as we can for a better tomorrow. 
 
As usual, I invite your input and encourage you to contact me with any questions, comments, 
or ideas you may have at 688-1202 or e-mail me at ckoetzle@townofglenville.org. I am 
confident that as long as we all work together, there is nothing that we can’t achieve for 
Glenville and our future. 
 
Thank you for your time and I look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
Christopher A. Koetzle 
Supervisor 
 
 
 

Mission Statement: 
Deliver the residents of Glenville an efficient, responsive, and affordable town 
government by providing exceptional services while striving to keep costs as low 
as possible. 
 

Vision Statement: 
We envision a town of vibrant commercial corridors, safe neighborhoods, and 
strong housing values. 
 
 
 




























